
IMPORTANT UPDATE ON JAVA USAGE FOR GOVERNMENT APPLICATIONS 

Dear Valued Client, 

In light of recent changes to Oracle’s Java licensing model, the Registry would like to provide an 
important update regarding the use of Java for accessing the CORIS application. 
 
As part of the broader efforts to modernize and enhance the delivery of digital services, the Cayman 
Islands Government is actively working to transition client-facing applications to more secure and 
efficient platforms that do not rely on Java. This strategic initiative is aimed at improving system 
security, performance, and user experience. 
 
Interim Java Usage and Licensing 
To support continuity during this transition, the Government has procured an Oracle Java license 
which permits the use of Java for specific, approved applications. Clients accessing these applications 
may continue using the standard Java client under the terms of the Government’s license agreement. 
 
Approved Applications 
Please note that Java usage under the Government’s license is restricted to the CORIS application for 
the General Registry department. 
 
Important Licensing Note 
Any use of Java beyond these approved applications is NOT covered under the Government’s license. 
Should your organization require Java for other purposes, a separate Oracle Java license must be 
obtained. 
 
The Registry appreciates your cooperation as we work to improve our services and digital 
infrastructure. If you have any questions or require technical support for installing or configuring Java 
for CORIS, please contact our support team at:  CorisHelpDesk (CorisHelpDesk@gov.ky) 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. 
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